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M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 
To:  Board of Trustees 
 
From:  Kim Stevenson 
 
Date:  November 8, 2007 
 
Subject: DCAD Appraisal Review Board Nomination 
 
 
 
 
Mr. John Morris’ name has been submitted by Dr. Glenna Harris for the 
nomination for the DCAD Appraisal Review Board.  If anyone wishes to make 
any additional nominations may do so at the Board Meeting on November 13, 
2007. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
 
 
 

     

 
 
 
 


